
From: Brian Miller [mailto:legalpoet1@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2019 2:02 PM 
To: Christopher Roke <CRoke@ci.hercules.ca.us> 
Subject: Resignation from County Library Commission 
 
Hi Christopher, 
 
I am writing to inform you and the City Council that I am resigning my appointment to the 
County library Commission because of a conflict of interest I have now that I am working at the 
Crockett library.  I am only resigning from the county position I fully intend to remain in my city 
commission position for the remainder of my term. I would like to provide any help I can be in 
the process of finding a new Commissioner for the County position. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Brian 
 
Brian Campbell-Miller, JD 
BRE# 01905437 
Security Pacific Real Estate 
3223 Blume Dr. 
Richmond CA 
94806 
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